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* 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora 

-

Thank you very much for your letter of March 31. As soon as I have beard 
from Professors Anderson and Schrag concerning the final draft of our 
projected letter I shall send you a number of copies so tbat you may add 
your comments in Spanish. As you suggested, the otbers may receive tbeir 
letters directly. 

Until receiving your letter I had not yet contacted Professor E* Máyz Valenilla 
but have done so in the interim* I hope that he will accept our invitation, 
because I think the people you have suggested to serve as main links are 
good choleesv and that the idea itself is an excellent one* 

üntil later. Thank you again for your assistance, and continued succ 
in your work. 

JJK/ps 

Cordially, 

v^Joseph o* Kockelmans 

Picase addresa correspondence to: Man and World, P .O. Box 10337, Pittsburgn, Pennsylvania, 15234, U. S. A. 


